
KEMPSHOTT INFANT SCHOOL 
kisinfo@kempshott-inf.hants.sch.uk 

Telephone   01256 461795 and 01256 331347 

  

Ref:  NP/ah/09002 
7th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome to Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 Meetings 
 

We will be holding meetings for Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 parents on the following dates:  
 

 Tuesday 19th September 3.15pm – 4.00pm (15 spaces per class) 

 Thursday 21st September 3.15pm – 4.00pm (15 spaces per class) 
 
These meetings will give you a chance to meet your child’s teacher, information on the curriculum, an 
insight into the year groups and how you can help with your child’s learning at home.  If you are unable 
to attend either of these meetings a pack will be sent home with your child. 
 
The sessions will take place in your child's classroom.  Please enter through your child's class door.  
 
To book your session please visit www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code and follow the instructions 
below: 
 

1. Enter the event code:  cmc99 or scan the QR code:   
2. Enter your details: your email address, parents name, telephone number, child’s name 
3. Please select the number of children you are booking for 
4. Choose the relevant teacher/s for your child 
5. Please choose one date 

 
BOOKINGS WILL OPEN AT 4PM TODAY. 
 
You can change your appointment bookings at any time prior to the closing date (subject to 
availability), by re-visiting the www.schoolinterviews.co.uk website from the SAME COMPUTER you 
made the original booking on, and using the event code. Remember to use the same computer, name 
and email address, you used when you made your original booking. If you wish to change your 
appointment times after the closing date or are away from the original computer you should contact 
the school directly on: 01256 461795 
 
When you click finish, your appointment timetable will be emailed to you automatically - check your 
junk mail folder if you do not receive your email immediately.  
 
If you are unable to make one of these dates, please remember that we have open sessions every 

Thursday from 3.15-3.45pm where you can visit your child’s classroom, have an informal chat to their 

teacher and look through your child’s books.  If you are unable to participate in any of these sessions 

please speak to your child’s teacher.  

Yours sincerely 

N.Potter  
 
Mrs N Potter 
Head Teacher 
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